
City of Waller – Community Survey on Trash & Recycling Services 

Dear Waller Residents, 

The City of Waller is committed to enhancing the quality of life in our community. As part of 

our ongoing efforts to improve local services, we are seeking valuable input regarding trash and 

recycling options in your neighborhood. 

We invite you to complete the brief survey below and let us know which service improvements 

are most important to you. 

How to Submit Your Completed Survey: 

You may return your survey using any of the following methods: 

• By Mail: 

Waller City Hall 

1218 Farr Street 

Waller, TX 77484 

• By Email: 

ub@wallertexas.gov 

• In Person: 

Drop off at the utility window at City Hall 

Service Options (Please check all that apply): 

• ☐ Increase trash pick-up to twice weekly 

• ☐ Provide recycling bins and implement recycling services 

• ☐ Maintain current services without changes 

Note: Service enhancements may result in additional costs. 

Your feedback plays a vital role in building a cleaner and more sustainable Waller. Thank you 

for participating and helping us make informed decisions for our city. 

Sincerely, 

City of Waller 

 


